
  

 Date: 16/04/2019 To: Alastair Curran 
 From: Ruth Goudie Section: Development Management 

 Section: Transportation and Environment Your Ref: CA/19/00551 

 Telephone: 2422 
 Fax:  

 E-mail:   
 Our Ref:  

CA//19/00551  

Proposed 4 no. industrial units with associated parking.  

Land North of Thanet Way A2990, Chestfield, CT5 3JB 

 

I would like to comment on the sustainable transport elements of this planning application. 

 

The development includes secure and weatherproof cycle parking which is welcome.  

 

I note that the access onto the Thanet Way includes dropped kerbs and a widened footway 

over a short length. I would ask that the footway is widened from Chestfield roundabout to 

provide a short cycle link to the site. A cycle route is already provided at the roundabout, 

and the link from here to the site would allow staff and customers to access the site safely 

by cycle. 

 
 

 

 

Ruth Goudie 

Senior Transportation Engineer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




